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Dear Parents/Carers 
  
As we approach the end of the Spring term, I write to thank you for your continued support. 
  
Please note: Term ends on Friday 11th April 2025, to break for the Easter Holidays with a staggered dismissal 
which will begin at 12:25pm, with all students off site by 12:40pm. 
  
All students entitled to a free school meal will have the opportunity to collect a lunch bag as they leave 
school, the same as we have done previously with an early finish.  If your child needs to stay at school, they 
can do so until the normal finish time of 3.10pm.   
  
A reminder that the Summer Term starts on Monday 28th April 2025 at 8.35am for all students. 
  
We would like to wish you a happy and peaceful break. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Reeve 
Headteacher 
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